Kansas University Endowment Association Lawrence, Kansas Apr. 28, 1945

Dr. F.C.Allen, 107 Robinson Gym. University of Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Yesterday Dean E. Martin, former K.U.student now in the Army Air Force, was in our office. He had been over to call on you but did not find you in.

He inquired about how the T.P.Hunter Fund was going, and then left his check for \$20 as a contribution to that fund.

I thought you might like to write to him.

His home address is Route 2, Princeton, Kansas. He is now stationed at an Army Air Field in Louisiana, but is uncertain for how long. He said his mother would forward his mail to him. He requested that the contribution be recorded as from Mr. and Mrs. Dean E. Martin.

Very truly yours.

Flora S. Boynton,
Secretary.

P.S. I neglected to notify you that Mou Hui King made a \$5 contribution to the T.P.Hunter Fund on March 30.

His address: 1240 S. 77th St., West Allis, Wisconsin.

He enclosed his check in a letter to Fred Ellsworth.